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EDITORIAL CONTACT:  Diane J. Noonan, Director 
 513-887-3700 
 
HAMILTON, OH: A General Election will be held in Butler County, Ohio, on 
Tuesday, November 5, 2019. The deadline for voter registration for those wishing to 
vote in the upcoming November 5th election is Monday, October 7, 2019. Those 
registering after the October 7th deadline will not be eligible to vote in the November 
5th election, but vote in subsequent elections.  
 
Online voter registration is now available at VoteOhio.gov or electors may register to 
vote at area libraries, public high schools, Bureau of Motor Vehicles facilities, and 
government offices. Voter Registration Forms may be found on the Board of 
Elections website at elections.bcohio.us under Voter Tools. Those without computer 
access may call the Board of Elections at (513) 887-3700.  
 
On Monday, November 7th, the last day to register, the office at 1802 Princeton Rd., 
Suite 600 Hamilton, OH 45011, will be open from 8:30 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
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http://www.myohiovote.com/

